
Public Meeting - 8 Mitchell Street Proposed Zoning By-law Amendment File OZS24-011 - 
2024-406 
  
Thursday October 3 2024 
 
Julia Amies  

 Arthur Street  North 
 

 
Dear Mayor Guthrie and Councillors, 
 
I  concur with all the points laid out in detail by Ms. O'Neill  (letter Sept. 15 2024)   
 
This proposal  is seriously missing the mark for an appropriate build on this site.  I'm 
surprised  Mr. Fischer and the Mezcon Professionals have not placed more care and creativity in 
putting forward a proportionately scaled design for this historic section of Arthur Street.  I 
would suggest to them that taking a second look at the environ will produce a far more 
agreeable project in the second iteration we wish to see.  What a disappointment and a missed 
opportunity.   
 
Regards,     Julia Amies    Arthur Street N.       
 




